
NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING TO 
RECEIVE PUBLIC COMMENT ON 

PROPOSED FARES FOR GOLDEN GATE FERRY SERVICE BETWEEN 
THE SAN FRANCISCO FERRY TERMINAL AND ANGEL ISLAND 

 
NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that the Golden Gate Bridge, Highway and Transportation District 
(District) will hold a Public Hearing to receive public comment, as follows: 
 

Friday, November 5, 2021, at 1:00 p.m. 
Audio Conference Only  

(415) 569-6446 and (415) 636-8761 
 
The District’s Board of Directors (Board) is establishing fares for a new ferry route that will 
operate between the San Francisco Ferry Terminal and Angel Island. The District is initiating the 
service as a one-year demonstration project, which could begin as soon as late November 2021. 
The proposed single ride fares would be set at the same fare levels as the Tiburon service (currently 
$14.00 for a single ride adult fare each way, or $7.50 each way using a stored value Clipper Card), 
plus the pass-thru State Park Entrance Fee, and will be available exclusively through the Clipper 
system. Fares for youths, seniors, Medicare recipients, people with disabilities and groups would 
be set at $7.00 (50% of the adult single ride fare), plus half of the State Park Entrance Fee. At the 
Public Hearing, the public is invited to comment on the proposed fares for the Angel Island ferry 
service. 
 
For additional information regarding the establishment of the new ferry route from San Francisco 
to Angel Island, see the Staff Report and agendas on the District’s website at 
https://www.goldengate.org/district/board-of-directors/meeting-documents. In addition, you may 
request the information and documents by contacting the Secretary of the District by email at 
districtsecretary@goldengate.org, by phone at (415) 923-2223, by fax at 415-923-2013, by mail 
at the Golden Gate Bridge, Highway and Transportation District, P.O. Box 29000, Presidio Station, 
San Francisco, CA, 94129-9000, or by using TDD California Relay Service at 711. 
 
Please note that some printed materials and handouts are available in other languages including 
Spanish, Chinese and Japanese as per the District’s Limited English Proficiency (LEP) Plan. 
 
Public comments will be received at the public hearing, or may be presented in writing to the 
Secretary of the District at the above address. Comments may also be sent by email to 
publichearing@goldengate.org. Written comments should be received no later than Friday, 
November 5, 2021, at 4:30 p.m. 
 
To request special assistance due to a disability at this public hearing, please call the District 
Secretary’s Office at (415) 923-2223 three days before the hearing date. 
 
/s/ Amorette M. Ko-Wong, Secretary of the District 
Dated: October 23, 2021 
 


